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Installing the CapTrap:

*The CapTrap has two white strips which cover a powerful adhesive. *
*Do not remove the strips until you are ready to install the CapTrap!*

1. Pick an appropriate location to install the CapTrap (typically, this is under a cabinet or ledge).
There should be enough room for you to put your hand under the product comfortably. Ten
inches or more will be fine.

2. Clean the area you plan to adhere the CapTrap to and make sure it is completely dry.
Remove the white strips and firmly press the CapTrap under the cabinet or ledge for thirty
seconds.

4. The CapTrap is now ready for use!

Using the CapTrap:

*The CapTrap has three bottle grabbing holes. The smallest is on the left and the largest is on the right.*

Insert an eye dropper bottle into the appropriate size hole until it is firmly gripped.

Turn the bottle clockwise until it separates from the cap.

The cap will remain trapped in the CapTrap while you use the dropper bottle.

When you are ready to replace the cap, turn the bottle counter clockwise until it is tight.
Pull the bottle out of the CapTrap.

vk wN e

*Note: Almost all eye dropper bottles have caps which taper slightly in the following way: they are
narrower at the top and wider at the bottom. If by chance you are using a dropper bottle for which this
is reversed, the CapTrap may not work for that specific bottle. *

Cleaning the CapTrap:

It is not recommended to use alcohol to clean the CapTrap because it will fog the plastic.
Put fingers from each hand between the CapTrap base and the cabinet or ledge where it is
mounted.

3. Pull down firmly. The dual lock velcro is strong, so you will have to pull hard.

4. Clean the product with soap and water. Take care not to get the dual lock velcro wet. If it gets
wet, the adhesive may be degraded over time.

5. Snap the product to its original dual lock mounting strips.
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